
Choose Life of North Alabama  

dba Huntsville Pregnancy Resource Center 

Donor Privacy Policy 
 

Choose Life of North Alabama (CLNA) is committed to respecting the privacy of our donors. No 

donor information will ever be shared with a third party. 

 

Awareness:  CLNA believes it is important for donors to be aware of our privacy policy and the 

way information is used.   

 

Information Collected: Types of donor information collected and maintained: 

 Contact information: name, organization/church, complete address, phone number, 

email address; 

 Payment information: credit card number and expiration date, and billing 

information; 

 Donor questions, comments, suggestions; and 

 Requests to receive periodic updates; e.g., periodic mailings related to specific fund-

raising appeals and newsletters. 

 

How Information is Used:  CLNA uses payment information for donation transactions. 

Ministry and event information is sent to those providing contact information.  Credit card 

numbers are only used for donation or payment processing and are not retained for other 

purposes. Donor comments and recommendations are used to determine ways we might improve. 

 

No Sharing of Personal Information:  CLNA will not sell, rent, or lease your personal 

information to other organizations.  The identity of all of our donors will be kept confidential.  

Donor information will be limited to the internal purposes of CLNA and only to further the 

ministry activities and purposes of this ministry.  

 

Removing Your Name From Our Mailing List:  It is our desire to not send unwanted mail to 

our donors.  Please contact us if you wish to be removed from our mailing list. 

 

Contacting Us:  If you have comments or questions about our donor privacy policy, please send 

us an email at info@huntsvilleprc.org or call us at 1.256.534.1996. 

mailto:info@huntsvilleprc.org

